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I have been an Oregonian for 46 years. My family was raised here and continues to call this home.

I am very concerned about the future of my grandchildren as the impacts of climate change unfold.

I support LC 19, and urge all Oregon legislators to exercise the courage and integrity to aggressively pursue the
choices that will improve the prospects for the healthy lives of future generations.

Sincerely,

Gretchen Nelson
Newport, Oregon
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